
Public Notice 
 

September 12, 2018 

 
Harris County Hurricane Harvey Community Development Block Grant - Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) 

Funding (Round One) 
 

Affordable Rental Housing Program Request for Proposals 
 
Harris County Community Services Department (HCCSD) has released the Hurricane Harvey Community 
Development Block Grant - Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) Funding (Round One) Affordable Rental Housing 
Program Request for Proposals on its Funding Opportunities page 
(https://csd.harriscountytx.gov/Pages/FundingOpportunities.aspx). CDBG-DR Affordable Rental Housing 
Program Applications are available to all interested and eligible applicants (as outlined in the application) 
from September 11, 2018 to March 1, 2019 or until available CDBG-DR program funding is fully allocated. 
Applications should be submitted to HCCSD's Office located at 8410 Lantern Point Drive, Houston, Texas 
77054 during regular office hours from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.  Please visit HCCSD's Disaster Recovery page 
(https://csd.harriscountytx.gov/Pages/DisasterRecovery.aspx) for general information about the CDBG-
DR program, the County's Supplemental Action Plan, applicable policies, standards and any updates. An 
application overview video will be posted to this page for interested parties to review. Applicants can also 
contact HCCSD Development staff to schedule a technical assistance appointment by email or phone until 
Friday, February 15, 2019. For more information on this RFP or requesting special accommodations, 
please contact the HCCSD Development staff at (832) 927-4700 or rfp@csd.hctx.net for assistance. 
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